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From:
Sent: Thursday, 7 September 2017 10:30 AM
To: EPC
Cc:  

Subject: Call for Submissions - Inquiry into Rate Capping Policy

Dear Mr Baker,  
 
Thank you for the letter to the Secretary of the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning inviting 
submissions to the Inquiry into Rate Capping Policy.  
 
At this point, the Department will not be making a submission.    
 
Please feel free to contact me on matters related to the Inquiry.  

   

Cheers,  
Chris  

   

Christopher Phoon  

Senior Manager, Intergovernmental Relations  

Local Government Victoria 
Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning  
Level 35, 2 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  

www.delwp.vic.gov.au  
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Have your say now on the Local Government Act Review  

  




